
 
 
 
 
DATE:  November 28, 2005 NUMBER:  05-01 
 
 
 
 
TO: AUDIOLOGISTS, OTOLARYNGOLOGISTS, HEARING AID DEALERS  

AND MAD STAFF 
 
FROM: CAROLYN INGRAM, DIRECTOR, MEDICAL ASSISTANCE DIVISION 
 
THROUGH: ROBERT STEVENS, BUREAU CHIEF, BENEFITS BUREAU 
 
BY: JOANIE ROYBAL, PROGRAM MANAGER, BENEFITS BUREAU 
 
SUBJECT: BILLING FOR BINAURAL HEARING AIDS AND DISPENSING 
 
 
Currently, hearing aid dispensing providers are billing binaural hearing aid procedures as two (2) 
units of service. 
 
Effective with dates of service December 1, 2005, providers must bill procedure codes, V5120 – 
V5150, V5248-V5253, V5258-V5263, Hearing Aid, Binaural and V5160, Dispensing Fee, 
Binaural as one (1) unit of service. 
 
For any questions regarding this Supplement, please contact Joanie Roybal at (505) 827-6227.  
Thank you for your assistance to this matter. 
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